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Four-year-old kindergarten 2023 enrolments  

 
 
Online enrolments for four-year-old kindergarten in 2023 will be available from 1 May 2021. 

Council operates a central enrolment system for 13 community-based kindergartens within the municipality. 
Children whose birth dates fall between 1 May 2018 and 30 April 2019 are eligible to attend kindergarten in 2023.  

Applications for 2023 are taken in date of receipt order from 1 May 2021. Applications will not be accepted prior to 
1 May 2021. Registration and a non-refundable enrolment fee of $26 per child can be made online at 
www.gleneira.vic.gov.au 

Please note: three-year-old kindergarten enrolments are taken directly by the kindergartens and do not influence 
enrolments for four-year-old kindergarten. Kindergarten programs are also offered in community and privately-
owned long day care centres, early learning centres, and kindergarten centres. Families interested in securing places 
in those services should contact them directly. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media enquiries: Amarita Kinnoo 
       03 9524 3411 or 0409 169 275 
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